
 

January 2023 

Faye Thorley Project Manager - Community & Regeneration 

Raybel Charters gave a very interesting talk to members at our 

January meeting. The Raybel barge is being renovated behind 

McDonalds on the Sittingbourne retail park, we hope to organise a 

visit later in the year.www.raybelcharters.com 

 

"Old Images of Borden, Sittingbourne and Milton",  

Wednesday 8th February 10.30am at the Parish hall, will be the 

subject of John and Sheila Hepburn’s new illustrated talk.  

 

We gained three new members this week two live locally and one 

lived here as a child and now lives out of Kent so interest continues to 

build enabling us to encourage others to care for our local heritage. 

 

Subscriptions are due this month and have been kept at £5 per 

member. 

 
Eileen 

Eileen Harrison 

Borden Heritage Group membership secretary 

 

http://www.raybelcharters.com/

